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Power
CORPOAAT1ON

Septatbar 12, 1988
3F0988-07

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory m ission
Attention: W naant Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License DER-72
Inspection Report 88-18

Dear Sir:

Because of inclement weather coniitions, Florida Power
Corporation (FPC) was unable to cbtain a prtper review for
its response to Inspection Report 88-18, due Septeter 12,
1988.

FPC requests an extension to Septa &er 16, 1988 for subnittal
of this response. Should there be any questions, please
contact this office.

Yours very truly,

WA
Kenneth R. Wilson
Manager, Nuclear Lica sing

WLR: mag-

xc: Regional Administrator, Region II
Senior Resident Inspector
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